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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2016 3:50 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: Fw: Upcoming Orr Block Voting by the Councilors

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From:�David�Wenstrom�<wenstromstudio@aol.com>�
Sent:�Friday,�December�9,�2016�6:13:39�PM�
To:�David�A.�Olson�
Subject:�Upcoming�Orr�Block�Voting�by�the�Councilors

 Dear Councilors, 

I request you stop this continuing destruction of our Garden City villages by voting against any re-zoning "revisions" 
(whatever you want to call them) in existing zoning laws.  

If developers can't work within the established Newton zoning promulgated by men and women with real Visions of what 
Newtonians want for their city, well, maybe these developers can find other parts of the state to trample on. Not in 
Newton. 

Thank you, 

David Wenstrom 
345 Crafts Street 
NewtonVILLE MA 02460 
617.244.8546 
W2P1 
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